
From: mryshry@aol.com
To: Derith Smith; Deputy Clerk
Subject: "Resolution" letter of 4/3/24
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:47:47 PM

Dear Village Council:

I hope the Council does not read or consider the "resolution" letter of April 3,
2024 written by five families who, to my knowledge, do not attend village
meetings, nor do they vote in Empire.

To my eye, the claims expressed in this letter show ill will toward certain council
members and seem fabricated with lies and hearsay along with defamation of
the character of the council.

Our Empire Village Council is better than the thinking put forth in the "resolution"
letter, which seems perpetrated by personal and biased outlook, not by
progressive thinking encompassing the good and future of Empire.

Mary Sharry

10146 Michigan Street
PO Box 95
Empire, MI 49630
mryshry@aol.com 
326-5117
 

mailto:mryshry@aol.com
mailto:clerk@villageofempire.com
mailto:deputyclerk@villageofempire.com

